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   Grand Secretary Newsletter
Issue 2009/14  

16 September 2009  

Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

The Grand Secretary on TVNZ and on "Radio

Live"

 

The Grand Secretary on TVNZ

The link to watch this morning's interview with The Grand Secretary on TVNZ's

"Breakfast Show" with Paul Henry is here. Note: There are six Chapters to the show. He

appears in the last half of Chapter 4:

http://tvnz.co.nz/breakfast/daily-overwrite-video-1001746

The interview with The Grand Secretary on TVNZ went very well. So well, that TVNZ
also filmed The Grand Secretary today for an hour at the new Westminster lodge rooms.

This additional segment will be shown during the TVNZ news tonight or over the following

two nights.

The Grand Secretary on "Radio Live"

The Grand Secretary will be on "Radio Live's" Graeme Hillâ€™s Weekend Variety

Wireless show this Sunday from 10am-2pm. The Grand Secretary will be interviewed

and will be answering callers questions on Freemasonry from 11am-12noon.

http://www.radiolive.co.nz
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Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand

Freemason magazine? 
Click here to request a copy

or get the PDF version online here.

Laurence Milton
laurencem@freemasons.co.nz

Grand Secretary 

Freemasons New Zealand 

+64 4 385 6622

Freemasons NZ

http://www.freemasons.co.nz

The Freemasons Charity

http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/

Follow us on Facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/

Freemasons-New-
Zealand/128010068994
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